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November, 13, 2024 

Dear Maude Clifford Parents and Caregivers, 
  
I want to provide you with an important update.   
 
Our principal, James Hudyma, will be absent from our school for the next few weeks.  In his absence, I 
am pleased to let you know that Mr. Barry Longson will be filling in as our Acting Principal until James 
returns. 
  
Barry is a retired administrator with the Grande prairie Public School Division and has had many years of 
school leadership experience.  We are grateful that Barry is able to step in to this role and help support 
our school as we continue to support and provide optimum learning opportunities for our students. 
 

 
  
Mr. Longson will be joining us starting on Thursday, November 14.   
Please join me in welcoming Mr. Barry Longson to the Maude Clifford community! 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 
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